Dear Mr. Johnson

In response to your letter Sept. 14, 1987, about the Sadler well #1, 1-3-24N-29E
Union Co. New Mexico.

Energy 0il Corp. That Drilied'thb well went Bank Ruped in 1980. And is on longer
doing Busness. At the time of Bank Ruppey, I ask Dr, Sadler what he wanted *o do about
the said well., He rerlyed that he wanted to keep the co? well. Sence that time I have
not had any more ccrresgondence with nim. As for as I know he wants o hook the well
to the c02 iine that is located three miles to the south west of said well. Dr.

Sadler address is as Follows.
w.T. Sadler M.D.
7.0. Box 280
Merkel, Tex. 79536
Tel. 1-505-374-9065

Sincerely p

Y/ .

ndy Wj/lkerson



